
PRESBYTERY OF BLACKHAWK  

 CALLED MEETING FOR DECEMBER 12, 2017 

STRONGHOLD CAMP AND RETREAT CENTER, OREGON, ILLINOIS 

 

The Presbytery of Blackhawk convened Tuesday, December 12, 2017, in a Called Meeting at Stronghold 
Camp and Retreat Center, Oregon, Illinois.  Moderator Rev. Matt Robinson called the meeting to order 
with prayer at 9:30 a.m. 
 

CLERK’S REPORT 
Stated Clerk, Rev. Dr. John Rickard, declared that a quorum was present as indicated by the enrollment 
sheets at the registration tables. 
 
The purpose of the called meeting was read: 
 
To elect a Youth Advisory Delegate to the 223rd General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church USA 
meeting in St. Louis June 16-23, 2018.   
 
It was moved, seconded and passed to elect Audrey Dyer, member of Oswego Presbyterian Church as 
Youth Advisory Delegate from Blackhawk Presbytery to the 223rd General Assembly of the Presbyterian 
Church USA in ST. Louis, June 16-23, 2018. 
 
A motion was made, seconded and passed to adjourn with prayer. 
 
The moderator led the Assembly in a closing prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Rev. Dr. John Rickard, Stated Clerk 
 
 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Ministers:   Ruling Elders: 
Mike Selburg   Laurie Walker, Yorkville Au Sable Grove 
Bob Kopp   Dale Prindiville, Rockford Westminster 
Anita Stuart-Steva  Frank Finch, Winnebago Middle Creek 
John Dillon   Karen Krum, Shannon Prairie Dell 
Bill Ward    
Matt Robinson 
 
 


